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I strongly oppose SB 1593. This bill claims to study a way to fund wildfire but the 

Legislature already funded a quarter of a million dollar study on wildfire funding in 

2020. We don’t need another costly study. 

 

This isn’t even a true exercise in academic study – it’s a lopsided attempt to gather 

information that will help one legislator make a case for increasing taxes on the 

timber industry in 2025. 

 

We don't need more taxes that's for certain. 

Thanks and keep trying to help us. 

 


